Executive Quarters  U. T.
G. S. L. City  August 29th 1853
To
His Excellency
Hon. J. Ross
Governor of Delaware.
Sir
I have the pleasure to acknowledge the Receipt per Mail of 27th inst. of one Copy of the Laws of the State, over which you have the honor to preside, and which will be duly reciprocated.
	
	I have the honor to be

[bookmark: _GoBack]Very Respectfully
     
       Brigham Young

Governor

